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Thank you, Chair, 
 
First of all, we would like to appreciate the Secretariat for preparing the report under 
this agenda item.  

Indonesia has been implementing a community-based rehabilitation program since 
2017. The program is continuously adapted according to the upcoming roadmap which 
involves 4 ministries to create 50 primary health cares with disability friendly features.  
 
Cadres’ empowerment and community training are promoted to perform home care for 
chronic illness patients, such as post stroke patients. We are also planning to conduct 
disabilities management benchmarking with other countries which have similar 
conditions.  
 
In addition, we also identify the opportunity to link disabilities care with mental health 
care. We propose to emphasize the alignment of disabilities care with mental health 
care as well as the connection between social determinants of health and well-being 
and health promotion. 
 
In conclusion, Indonesia remains committed to support the implementation of the 
Political declaration of the third high-level meeting of the General Assembly on the 
prevention and control of non-communicable diseases, and mental health. 
 
Thank you!  


